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     Welcome Back 

     to Arie Crown! 

What a wonderful week! We were thrilled to 

welcome our students back to the building or 

remotely for Orientation. Students and 

teachers had the opportunity to learn 

together, practice new procedures, and enjoy 

our outdoor spaces while having fun! We are 

so proud of our Arie Crown community and 

thankful for everyone's partnership as we 

launch the new school year in style. 

Looking forward to a great school year! 

Please note: The Yediot is distributed by email each week. If you would 

prefer that a hard copy be sent home with one of your children, please 

send an email to Yediot@ariecrown.org with your request. Thank you. 

Luach  

Friday, September 4 

Candle Lighting Time: 6:58 PM 

Shabbos, September 5 

Shabbos Parshas Ki Savo 

Sof Z’man Kriyas Shema: 9:35 AM 

Upcoming Events 

Sunday-Monday, September 6-7 

No School—Labor Day Weekend 

Monday, September 7 

Back to School Drive-Thru Carnival 

10AM-1PM; See Email for more info and 

to sign up for a slot. 

Tuesday, September 8 
1st Day of School (7:30 AM Minyan-6-8B; 

8:20/8:40 Staggered arrival per family 

assignment) 

Friday, September 11 

No School—Staff Assessment Day 

Tuesday, September 15 

K-8 Parent/Teacher Orientation; All 

orientations via Zoom 

Wednesday, September 16 

K-8 Parent/Teacher Orientation; All 

orientations via Zoom 
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